Distance Learning Teacher Survey

Dear Teachers, Please answer the questions to assist us in reflecting on Distance
Learning and help us plan for the future. We appreciate you taking the time to complete this
survey!

How many hours in the day do you spend working on Distance Learning?

[] 57

D less than 5

How effectively have you been able to address curricular needs with Distance
Learning?

Your answer

Have you felt supported by the administrative team?

Most of the time O O O O O rarely



What can the administrative team do differently to support you?

Your answer

In general, how are you holding up with Distance Learning?

1 2 3 4 5

1 am really struggling O O O O O I'm rocking it!

How effective are your PLCs?
1 2 3 4 5

not so great O O O O O great

What is one thing we can we do to improve Distance Learning?

Your answer

What challenges do you face while working from home?

Your answer

What is one thing the school is doing well right now?

Your answer



Would you like to talk privately about your well-being, your student’s well being
or any of the questions we have asked you?

[] Yes
(] No

If you answered yes to the previous question, please provide contact information
below or you can email the following people: Krose@woodbridgeps.org
kwidmeyer@woodbridgeps.org kdemanche@woodbridgeps.org

Your answer
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